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Monthly Meeting: September 11, 2018 
 
Call to Order – 7:05pm 
 
Introduction of new members and/or visitors 
None 
 
Reading of the minutes 
Approved  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Approved 
 
General Announcements 
We are looking for ways to increase our membership, please let the club officers know if you 
have any good ideas! 
 
Safety 
Duane –  
Please be careful when arming planes, see Jim McEdwards. 
 
First Saturdays Flying Events 
See the website for the results.  
T-28 – Terry in lead and untouchable.  Duane and then Rob. 
Reno – Terry, Greg and then Rick 
Combat – only two cuts the entire day, Greg got both cuts! 

 
Events 
We held the first annual KARCS picnic September 8th.  We had some great participation and lots 
of good food.  Thanks to everyone who came out! 
Multi-wing/Golden Age Fly In – September 29th. 
Fall Closer – October 20th 
Winter build challenge – to start at the November meeting. 
 
Head Flight Instructor 
Comments from Greg:  Not present, most likely at the field training. 
Saturday morning training with Greg and KC.  Please be considerate of flight training. 
 
Membership Drive 
Rob reported total membership is up – 70 roster members.  
Looking for any ideas to boost our membership.   
 
Schools Coordinator 
Indoor flying Friday will start up again on October 5th. 



 
 

 

Brian contacted the schools to pick up any materials if the school with not take part in KARCS 
STEM training.  
 
Field Maintenance 
KC and Paul will coordinate scotch broom spraying in the next two weeks.  Need to make sure 
that you clean up after yourself, especially when it comes to fuel on the starting stands.  Also, 
please remember to use overflow catch systems for gas.   
 
Publicity 
Paul – results from contacting Callie graphics for new club stickers? 
 
Open Shop Schedule 
Sept – Paul shop 
Oct? 
 
Old Business 
Hobby Town USA – The club approved working with the off-road vehicle guys to become 
members and make field improvements to run off-road RC vehicles.  KC is working with Chris  
 
FPV Quad Racing – will place the racing obstacles on order.  $300 budget. 
 
Kitsap Fair – Jim and Denise was passing out flyers at the fair and won 10 ribbons for his 
Fokker triplane and Ultimate biplane.  If you want to enter next year it is a $10 entry fee per 
model. 
 
New Business 
Do we really need to put our cards on the board?  Why/Why Not? There was no good discussion 
for why the cards could not be put on the board, but Terry pointed out that the cards on the 
board are a good way to remind yourself of someone’s name. 
 
We had a motion on the floor to update the racing rules to reflect that the first Saturday racing 
events will take place on the first Saturday after the first Thursday of the month.  The motion was 
seconded and passed by the club.  Rob will update the rules to reflect the change. 
 
Any Concerns or General Comments from the Membership 
Sadly, Lorin Miller passed last Wednesday, 5th of September. 
 
Zilla fall closer is this weekend. 
 
Show and Tell 
KC brought in some planes for sale. 
 
25 Cent Drawing 
Winner? No Winner, rolls over.  
 
Adjourn – 7:57pm 


